
 

  

© APL Logistics │ February 9, 2021 Page 1 of 1 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
FREEZING CONDITIONS CAUSING RAIL DELAYS 
IN NORTH AMERICA  
February 9, 2021, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that the U.S. Midwest rail network is experiencing significant delays and capacity 
constraints due to lower than average picks and winter weather conditions, including snow and frigid 
temperatures.  

 Due to frigid temperatures throughout the Midwest and Plains, trains between the Westcoast 
and Chicago are experiencing 48 - 72 hour delays.  

 Chicago-area traffic waiting for space to become available should expect transit delays of 48 - 72 
hours throughout this week. 

 Elevated yard inventories, coupled with high volumes, are resulting in delays for both inbound 
and outbound units.  

 Today, Chicago rail terminals reported the temperatures at 3°F with a wind chill of -10, and they 
received 2-5 inches of snow yesterday.  

 Maintenance teams are servicing frozen switches, and snow removal crews are onsite.  

 Crews are forced to take warming breaks, and additional safety and cold weather restrictions are 
in place.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local                   
APL Logistics office. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 


